## THANKS COMMITTEE REPORT

In gratitude to God for the spiritual blessings that have been given to us during the Second Annual Meeting of the WESLEYAN THEOLOGICAL SOCIETY, on the Campus of Asbury Theological Seminary, November 4,-5, 1966, we hereby express our thanks and appreciation to the following persons for their contribution to the success of this meeting:

To Dr. William R. Arnett and the program committee for the organization and presentation of the challenging program.

To the Execuitive Committee of W.T.S. for their labors through the year.

To Dr. Frank B. Stanger, Mr. David Edwards and the Seminary Faculty and Staff who have served as our hosts.

To Asbury College for housing and other courtesies.

To Professor John S. Tremaine, the Seminary Singers, The Seminary Trio, and Mrs. David Edwards, Organist, for the splendid inspirational music.

To Mrs. Robert A. Traina and her committee for the floral decorations at the banquet.

To the Food Service Staff for their enjoyable meals and snacks throughout the Conference.

To the many others whose names we do not know who have in some way served to make this a memorable occassion.

There is a special word of thanks due the men who, in spite of busy schedules and heavy responsibilities, have given so freely of themselves in this Conference through the preparation of and the presentation of the papers which have been the bases of our discussions. Their labors have been rewarding to us all.

Respectfully submitted,

Thanks Complittee

Jeroy E. Lindsey

Clarence V. Hunter